
You are invited to the  DFW ISCEBS September Luncheon 

September 14, 2017  

11:30 am - 1:00 pm

Your Plan Members are Being Hassled Unnecessarily and Why It Is Costing You Money 

You might not be aware that your plan members are being bombarded with repeated questionnaires asking for information about 

their recent health event.  

Not only is this method of hassling the member completely unnecessary to identify subrogation matters, it leaves a great number of 

possible recoveries unidentified due to misleading information or questionnaires that simply never get answered.  

Come learn more about what your members are experiencing, what to do about it, and how to assess and manage the impact that 

this is having on your rising health care costs. 

Legislative Update: The monthly legislative update will be presented by Kirsten Garcia from Haynes and Boone. 

To register, please visit our website:  www.dfwiscebs.org 

Registration Deadline: September 11, 2017 

Cost (includes lunch): $25 Non-Member*/ $15 Member.  To receive the member fee, 2017 dues need to be current.  Email the 

chapter with any questions. 

Location: 15301 Dallas Parkway, Addison, Texas 75001. Parking is available in front of the building and in the parking 

garage.  Please allow an extra 10 minutes for parking in the garage.  Free parking garage vouchers will be provided at the 

meeting.  

ABOUT OUR SPEAKER 

Tom Lawrence 

Tom is considered by many to be the premier healthcare subrogation lawyer in the United States and is the CEO and founder of 

Benefit Recovery Group. He has focused his career on employee benefits law and related litigation.  

Tom gained national recognition in 2002 and 2006 by handling two of the four healthcare subrogation cases that have been heard by 

the United States Supreme Court since ERISA was enacted in 1974.  

As a recognized leader in healthcare subrogation law, Tom has handled many more cases than any other subrogation attorney in the 

United States. He has also trained, and continues to train, many of the healthcare subrogation professionals in the United States. 

Tom was selected as a key drafter of the Certified Subrogation Recovery Professional test, which is administered by the National 

Association of Subrogation Professionals (“NASP”) and provides a designation for subrogation professionals.  

*Non-members are welcome, please forward this or let us know of interested parties and we will contact them.

Questions or Suggestions? Email us at  dfwiscebs@outlook.com    |     www.dfwiscebs.org 

http://dfwiscebs.bmetrack.com/c/l?u=72FCA52&e=B9B62E&c=18F9C&t=0&l=5FFCA50&email=tcy8g4htZKoVKsoFqIExEnzXEaHTtGcN&seq=1
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